RMS officials attend the 2018

National S&T Week

The Research Management Services office took
part in the celebration of the 2018 National Science &
Technology Week (NSTW) held on July 17-18 at the
World Trade Center, Manila.

Hosted by the Department of Science and Technology,
the event was themed “Innovation for Collective
Prosperity”, which showcased a collection of research
outputs and products of the country.

Along with participants from the Department of
Science and Technology, faculty and students from
various academic institutions, and entrepreneurs from
the industry, Director for Research Management
Services Dr. Shirley G. Cabrera, and Innovation and
Technology Support Office Head Dr. Leandro A.
Dalhag attended the event. It focused on the practical
use of various technological products and research
outputs that are created to improve the lives of
communities.

BatStateU Director for Research Management Services Dr.
Shirley G. Cabrera at the 2018 NSTW S&T exhibits and booths

The NSTW is celebrated every third week of July as per
Proclamation No. 169 of 1993 in recognition of the
contributions of science and technology in the country’s
growth and development.

CTI conducts University Cohort Incubation Program in Albay
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Batangas State University conducted the University
Cohort Incubation Program on July 10-12 at the Bicol
Regional Food Innovation & Commercialization Center,
Bicol University, East Campus, Legazpi City, Albay.

With the theme, “Design Thinking Program on
Technopreneurship & Innovation,” the program was
facilitated by the BatStateU Center for
Technopreneurship and Innovation.

Delegates consisted of faculty members from Bicol
University, Sorsogon State College, Partidos State
University, Dr. Emilio B. Espinosa Sr. Memorial State
College of Agriculture and Technology (DEBESMSCAT),
and Camarines Sur Polytechnic College.
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The activity generally aimed to give the participants an
overview of the Technopreneurship course and the
effective ways of facilitating it in an actual class through
activities and lectures.

The scope of the workshop included 1) ideation and
validation; 2) prototyping and pitching; and 3) business
modeling and IP Tech Transfer.

The program is part of the project, “South Luzon Techub
for Technopreneurship & Innovation,” which is funded by
CHED Institutional Development and Innovation Grants
(CHED-IDIG).



